Tom Karier Chair Washington

Frank L. Cassidy Jr.
"Larry"
Washington

James A. Yost Idaho

W. Bill Booth Idaho



Joan M. Dukes Vice-Chair Oregon

Melinda S. Eden Oregon

Bruce A. Measure Montana

Rhonda Whiting Montana

503-222-5161

800-452-5161 Fax: 503-820-2370

November 21, 2007

MEMORANDUM

TO: Power Committee

FROM: Terry Morlan

SUBJECT: Progress Report on the Regional Dialogue

In recent Power Committee meetings we have had reports from participants in the Regional Dialogue process. Since August the Power Committee has heard from Mark Gendron (BPA), Terry Mundorf (WAPAG), Larry LaBolle (Avista), Mark Stauffer (Northwestern), Bill Drummond (Montana G&T), and John Saven (NRU).

The process of ironing out many details for the Regional Dialogue Policy implementation is nearing a close. Scot Wilson at Bonneville has been intimately involved in the details of the Regional Dialogue policy and has agreed to come and give the Power Committee his views on the progress and status of the process. Scot has a comprehensive grasp of the Regional Dialogue issues and will be able to answer your questions.